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Introducing myself 
I introduced myself to choir teachers and HPIs at conference 1.

New choir teachers
I attended the Q & A session for new choir teachers on day 2 of conference 1 2019, to support the team in answering questions and supporting new choir teachers.

I also attended the Saturday morning session (30 March 2019) for new choir teachers at Klemzig. This was a great way to talk through organisation and “what’s next?” for new teachers, once they have made a start with choir. 

Special AGM
I emailed some choir teachers re attending the 2019 special general meeting. I heard back from some, giving me their proxy vote, and some others attended the meeting.

Choir tips
I shared some choir tips for teachers, via the Facebook page, as well as in some PSMF updates. 

Sharing resources & ideas
I had a few choir teachers who emailed me during the year, asking for copies of notes, or for ideas or advice. I helped out wherever I could.

Overall 2019 was another great year for the PSMF.   I would like to thank all involved for their support in my role of Choir Teacher/HPI Representative.

I have learned a lot and appreciated the opportunity to represent and support choir teachers and HPIs in their sites.

I wish everyone the best for the 2020 Festival.

Kristie Fudge
Choir teacher/HPI representative
